
5/13/13 
 
Dear President of South Africa, 
 
Olivia and Carter of One More Generation have done one of the most 
courageous things imaginable: raise their voices for life on earth.   
 
Many of us around the world are keenly aware that life hangs in the 
balance, and that we are in danger of losing the amazing diversity of 
wildlife that exists on this planet.  I was aware of this even as a teen 
myself, and as a young man I started writing songs about  
to help wake people up to the fact that the earth itself is in 
danger.  Many of us do not want to live on a planet devoid of the fellow 
creatures who make our lives infinitely more valuable just because they 
are here.  Those who live in the areas of greatest biological diversity 
must work especially hard to keep creature life from harm.   
 
I support One More Generation with all my heart, and I hope that South 
Africa does everything it can to protect rhinos, elephants, lions, 
primates, and other endangered species, for I truly believe that we are 
all related, that all of us living on earth are relations to each another, 
and we must respect and revere life. 
 
I join with Olivia and Carter, by pledging myself to their cause, which is 
my cause, and should be the cause of us all. 
 
Thanks, 

 
David Williams 
Writer of the Rhino Song 
1625 Yarmouth Ave. 
Boulder, CO 80304 
720-308-0915 
--  
David Williams  danjo53@gmail.com 
http://realdavidwilliams.com/ 
	
  


